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TO:

Copy: Steven Contente
Bristol Town Administrator

FROM: Gregg Marsili
Bristol Harbor Master

DATE: October 29, 2024
SUBJECT: Ordinance Change to Chapter 8 Boats, Docks and Waterways

I am proposing several modifications to the Harbor Ordinance to improve operational clarity and
efficiency. The primary modifications include:

1. Date Adjustments — Updating ordinance timelines to better align with seasonal and operational
requirements.

2. Electronic Billing — Adding language to specify that billing will be sent via email, streamlining
communication and reducing paper usage.

3. Mooring Inspections — Revising procedures and schedules related to mooring inspections to ensure
compliance and safety.

4. Waiting Lists — Enhancing language concerning the management and prioritization of waiting lists for
mooring allocations.

5. Commercial Mooring Permits — Clarifying requirements and processes related to commercial
mooring permits.

These proposed changes aim to improve efficiency, support sustainable practices, and ensure clear
guidelines for harbor operations. Please feel free to reach out for further details or discussion.

Gregg Marsili Bristol Harbor Master  gmarsili@bristolri.us 401-253-1700




